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12th June 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of Year 5 and 6, 

 

As part of our Science curriculum Years 5 and 6 will, as usual, be undertaking a sex 

education programme during the next few weeks.  This programme involves looking at 

making positive relationships, changes in our bodies, puberty, reproduction as part of a 

loving relationship, and living healthily, etc.  As part of the programme children will see 

a film to accompany our topic focusing on growing up.  Towards the end of term, the 

children will work in single sex groups, where they will have the opportunity to ask 

questions about the onset of puberty, hygiene, etc. 

 

If you would like to watch the video that the children will see you are welcome to 

attend a viewing in the Year 5 classroom on Monday 25th June at 3.30-4.15pm.   

 

Can we remind you that parents have the right to withdraw their child from taking part 

in the sex education programme.  However, the school would need this request in 

writing. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ryan Hill     Claire Jones 

Teacher Year 6    Teacher Year 5 

 


